
March 19th
Meeting Highlights

Fire Department

The Fire Department will be swearing in eight full-time members on Friday
March 22nd. Five members are current part-time members being
promoted: Kris Moll, Jeremy Rieger, Micael Stevenson, Nate Weisel, and
Tessa Yurich.
The three additional members are Tanner Dodge, Jared Lee, and Michael
Wiseman.
 These hires were made possible with community support and passing the
fire levy in May of 2023.

Public Works Department

https://www.cantontwp-oh.gov/


The Board approved the spring township ballfield assignments for the
following youth organizations:
·        Hamilton Field 9–10-year old Canton Twp Baseball Association
·        Hayhurst Field 11–12-year old Canton Twp Baseball Association
·        Abbott Field 14U Lady Wildcats Youth Softball
·        Mikunda Field 12U Lady Wildcats Youth Softball

Community Park will reopen on April 1st.

The Board approved the 2024 resurfacing program to be advertised for bid.
Once bids have been finalized the list of roads will be communicated.

The Board accepted a grant from Stark Tuscarawas Wayne Joint Recycle
District to complete the yard waste site conversion to a privatized site.

The Board accepted the Public Works Year End Report. Click here to view.

Residential Yard Waste
The residential yard waste is moving from a grant funded site to a privatized
site. Residents of Canton Township, Pike Township, and Village of East
Sparta will be able to purchase a $40 gate access key card at the Canton
Township Administrative Office- 4711 Central Ave SE beginning Tuesday,
March 26th between the office hours of Monday- Friday 8am-3pm. (To
accommodate those who are not available during those hours an after hour
time will be communicated shortly). Please bring your drivers license/
picture identification for proof of residency. To view registration form and
rules and regulations click here. For questions, please contact the
Administration Office (330) 484-2501.
The yard waste site will be open beginning April 1st. The hours of operation
will be: Monday, Thursday, Friday, Saturday, Sunday from 8am-7pm.

Fire Department

The Board approved to purchase Platform Lift from LEPPO for $22,500
using BWC grant money of $16,875. The balance will be split between
Public Works, Fire, and General Fund as all departments will benefit from
the equipment use.

Zoning Department

The Board approved the Fiscal Officer to sign a letter to the Stark County
Auditor requesting a lien on the tax duplicate for board up assessment (3)
parcel: 1401297, 1305099, 1306171 totaling $1,282.50

https://www.cantontwp-oh.gov/2022annualreportroad
https://files.constantcontact.com/ef04ada6701/a22c7f26-98b0-479d-850a-8fe1ea616af3.pdf


General News

The Board accepted $2,950 in new Community Day donations raising the
total tally to $18,400 for 2024. Which will go to offset the many costs
involved in hosting an event of this magnitude.

The Board approved 2024 Permanent Appropriations in the amount of
$10,788,316.35.

The Board approved a revised Community Center rental contract. Click here
to view link.

Community Center Usage

https://www.cantontwp-oh.gov/communitycenter






Upcoming Board Meetings

Regular Meetings are held the 1st and 3rd Tuesday of the month
at 6:00 p.m. at the Administration Office (4711 Central Ave SE).
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